
Multiple Sclerosis & Parkinson’s
Canterbury 

would like to invite you to 

Progress in MS
Research and Treatment

 PRESENTATION BY

PROF. DAVID MILLER
Wednesday 27 May 2015, 7-8 pm
The Transitional Cathedral, 234 Hereford St

Professor Miller will talk about some of the new developments in MS 
treatment and research, as well as give an update on the

“New Zealand National MS Incidence Study”

David Miller is Professor of Clinical Neurology at the Institute of 
Neurology, University College London and a Consultant Neurologist at 

the National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery, UCLH, London. He 
is also Honorary Professor at the Department of Medicine, University of 

Otago, Christchurch.

All are welcome to attend. No charge, but a gold coin donation would be 
appreciated. There is plenty of street parking nearby and a disabled car 

park in the staff carpark off Madras Street.

www.ms-pd.org.nz


